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Ethan Amos <ethan@hotfood.org> Thu, Nov 30, 2023 at 11:59 AM
To: care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov

              

To whom thi  may concern, 

I fully support the merger of Arizona Complete Health and Care1st! AzCH has been an excellent partner to the Flagstaff
Family Food Center and many other organizations that serve AHCCCS-eligible populations in the north. I especially
appreciate how they con ider the north region a  ignificant of a priority a  they do with the central or outh ervice area
Organizations with statewide operations often adopt the “great state of Maricopa” mindset, but AzCH has been one of our
strongest allies since they came here. Having corporate offices in Maricopa deny this merger would come at the cost of
what’s best for AHCCCS-eligible populations in the north. 

--
Ethan Amos
President & CEO
Flag taff Family Food Center
(928) 255-3715
3805 E Huntington Dr 
Flagstaff, AZ 86004
www hotfood org




